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I am totally against the infringement of any kind of peoples privacy and water /land 

use rights. There is a reason why well water is not PAID to any city or state 

organization. It is natural water that we as a private resident have to take care of and 

keep up with maintenance and any issues that come about regarding its use. NO 

ONE helps us pay for any well maintenance, no one comes and checks on our 

equipment or when our wells dry up during the dry season, no one comes and 

delivers us water for FREE! We take on our responsibility for our own well water 

maintenance and pay for it, why should we pay extra when no one has come 

knocking on our doors to help with maintenance or bring our equipment up to date?! 

We already pay enough in taxes as it is!  


